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Dear Members 

 

Since receiving our last magazine, we have now enjoyed our outing to the 

Black Country Museum and the Merry Hill shopping centre. I’m delighted to tell 

you that we had a group of 20 persons on the day, enough to break even with 

the cost of our coach. The drive to the Museum was very pleasant and on 

arrival we found there was lots to see and do.  As on previous occasions, we 

were once again very lucky with the weather with day long sunshine. Rides on 

the restored Museum bus to various parts of the Museum site were very 

popular and the traditional fish and chip shop provided excellent lunches. 

Many thanks to our trip organiser, John Devenport, for arranging such a lovely 

day out for our club members. 

 

Our monthly coffee mornings continue to be held on the third Friday of each 

month at our usual venue, Hamilton House, Bolton Road, Rugby CV22 7AB 

from 10am to mid-day.  Please join us if you can make it. We enjoy quizzes, 

bingo a raffle of donated items, conversation and of course, plenty of tea and 

coffee with biscuits. I look forward to meeting you there. 

 

With warmest wishes. 

 

 

Susan Devenport 

Branch Chairperson  
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